THE BEY FRONT TIMES

VOL. No. 5 PODICKORY POINT, Jan 2018 2 CENTS



Winter Wonderland in our backyards (courtesy The Hallocks)

New PPCA Board Members to perform interpretative dance on covenant status...

Now that I got your attention, let's all embrace the start of the New Year, new beginnings, new opportunities, and the change that all of that entails. Let's also remember to thank our current PPCA Board for their service. It's a tough job and we are all grateful to have folks willing to step up and get her done. Happiest New Year! Looking forward to moving forward, working together.

Jimmy Buffet Family Happy Hour Jan. 12th



What a better way to take this chill off than to enjoy in our community's Jimmy Buffet themed family Happy Hour to take place from 630pm to 930pm on January 16th. Please bring an appetizer or dessert to share! We look forward to seeing your smiling faces! You should have received a ballot in the mail, please let Diane Anderson know if you have not. Ballots are due January 11th. Our newly elected officials will also be announced at the Family Happy Hour on the 12th.

Welcome New Baby!



The Arun's have a new baby boy, Aadhi. Please join me in welcoming their new bundle of joy! We've had a lot of little boys this year to the neighborhood! I look forward to watching them run around our beautiful neighborhood.

Helping Those Less Fortunate Stay Warm



Its a good sign of the times when Annapolis Lighthouse has been overwhelmed with the support from the Annapolis community and currently is <u>not</u> taking clothing or coat donations. The *Notes in Coats Program* is still taking coats until Jan 13th for delivery on MLK Day! They are seeking clean, newborn to high school senior size coats (that are not dry clean only). Put a note of encouragement or hope in the pocket for the new recipient. You can drop off coats at Anne Arundel County Volunteer Center, 2666 Riva Rd., Annapolis 410-897-9207, http://vcaacmd.org/PDFstan/2017HolidayOpps.pdf

BCC Meeting

Just a reminder that the next Broadneck Community Council meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 18th at 730pm at the Cape St. Claire Improvement Association Clubhouse.

2018 Year of the Dog



2018 brings the Chinese New Year symbol of the Dog, which means it will be a good year to increase your wealth, but only if you can work hard to overcome obstacles. 2018 will also focus on real estate, agriculture, environment, territory integrity or religious, spiritual area. Sounds like a great time to update the bylaws and covenants! 2018 year of the Dog kicks off February 16th.

Celebrate MLK Day at AVAM



The American Visionary Arts Museum (AVAM) is hosting a one time pop up exhibition by blind balloon artist, HongSeok, which will be available for viewing until MLK Day, Monday, January 15th. You would never guess these amazing works of art are made out of balloons by this self taught artist.

AVAM is also hosting *Dare to Dream Day* to celebrate and honor the life and dreams of one of the greatest visionaries in American history, Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. There will be birthday cake, music, workshops, a poetry slam, and special performances. Did I mention AVAM is free and open to the public. If you haven't checked out AVAM, this is the perfect opportunity.

PPCA Board Members
President Chary Izquierdo
Vice President Anne Sessions
Treasurer Richard Brill
Secretary Diane Anderson

The Podickory Point Community Newsletter, The Bay Front Times welcomes your suggestions, stories, and photos! You can email Sapna Brown - Sapna716@gmail.com